
Addendum (v.02/2023) 

REQUEST FOR QUOTES #2023-19 

OMIC R&D SECURITY ASSESSMENT 

ADDENDUM NUMBER ONE 

July 20, 2023 

On July 14, 2023, the Oregon Institute of Technology (“Oregon Tech”) published Request for 

Quotes #2023-19 OMIC R&D Security Assessment (“RFQ”).   

Oregon Tech has found that it is in its interest to amend the RFQ through the issuance of this 

Addendum Number One. Except as expressly amended below, all other terms and conditions of 

the original RFQ and any previous addenda shall remain unchanged.   

1. The mandatory Pre-Bid Conference on July 24, 2023 from 11:30 AM to 12:30 PM

Pacific Time will now be held virtually.

Please contact Vivian.Chen@oit.edu to be provided with a TEAMS link.

End of Addendum 
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